
 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Dahl graduated Magna Cum Laude from Brigham Young University and has been 

employed by the Utah County Health Department since April 2010. As a member of the 

County’s Tobacco Prevention and Control Program, Sarah is passionate about restricting youth 

access to tobacco and helping current users quit.   


